
Stockbridge  Photography  Club
photo of the week

 

This week’s photo comes from Kathleen McGovern, who noticed
the flowers along her usual cycle path

The Stockbridge Photography Club is a non profit community
club. We don’t have any joining fees, and provide aspiring
photographers with education and experiences to help them get
the best from their camera.

We’ve  just  announced  a  few  events,  with  some  more  to  be
confirmed next week. More information can be found on Facebook
or our website, where you can sign up to receive email alerts
when we add new events.
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